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SD51 
LONG-RANGE

FACILITIES PLAN

SD51 is embarking on the development of a Long-Range Facilities Plan (LRFP) and is
seeking input from our school communities!

A Long-Range Facilities Plan (LRFP) is a framework to guide facilities planning
throughout a school district. The goal of the LRFP is to understand the District's facility
needs into the future, and to ensure district facilities are appropriately aligned with
student needs and can support both current and projected enrolment. The LRFP
process will allow the Board to remain focused on ensuring they are spending limited
resources effectively to provide the best programs possible for students. 

We are encouraging all members of our school communities to participate in the public
consultation sessions. 

If you are unable to attend in-person, an online survey will be available after the
sessions to provide comments on the draft recommendations.

250-442-8258
info@sd51.bc.ca

Questions or concerns, please
contact the School Board Office

Grand FOrks
Secondary school

Wednesday, 
March 6, 2024

6:00PM


